
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  December 13, 2010  7PM 
 
Attending members: Tim Robertson, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Shannon French, and Carl French 
 
The minutes from November’s meeting were read and approved. 
 
Old Business:  none 
 
New Business: Phil Rhoderick wants a permit for a For Sale sign to be placed at Rt 34 
and Main Street.  It will be temporary, 48 inches off the ground, 50 feet off of the road, 
won’t interfere with traffic.  After looking at the Zoning Ordinances (Article #704 E), the 
Committee determined his sign is in compliance.  Rick will be advised to issue the 
permit.  
 
Matt reported that the flashing sign that was located at the Red Byrd Restaurant is gone. 
Fred George was told that the sign permit did not carry over to the new owners.  Mr. 
George had it removed. 
 
Matt also reported that construction has begun at the water tank in Cannon Ridge. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:16PM. 


